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What a wonderful year 

As we come to end of our school year, I just wanted to take this opportunity to celebrate the wonderful 

year that we’ve enjoyed in Year 1. 

The children have been amazing and it’s been a real joy to have accompanied them on the next stage of 

their learning journey this year. 

We are sure that you must all be very proud parents! 

We thank you for your support throughout the year and wish you all the very best for the Summer. 

We hope you have a peaceful break and that the children will all be excited and motivated to start the 

next chapter of their learning in Year 2. 

 

Tuesday Talents 

On Tuesday, we’re going to hold a Year 1 talent show in our class. If your child has a particular talent that 

they would like to share with the class and need any props, please could you provide them with these or 

write a note to us with any particular song that they may need. 

We thank you for your support for the show which should be good fun.  

 

Collecting Reading Books 

Please can all the children’s school reading books be back in school on Tuesday of next week in order for 

us to collect them in fort the Summer. 

Thank you. 

The Dorset Libraries Reading Challenge 

As in previous years, the Dorset Library Service has organized a Summer Reading Challenge to help 

children stay motivated to read throughout the Summer Holidays. This year the theme is Story Garden-

Adventures in the Great Outdoors. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In order to find out more and to register, please visit: 

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/w/summer-reading-challenge 

 

The children that take part in the challenge will receive a certificate which will be presented to them at 

school during the Autumn term. 
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